
Date: 2/16/24

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: AWARD – Software Value-Added Reseller (SVAR) - General Software Category

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has executed two
contracts for Software Value-Added Reseller services with Insight Public Sector, Inc. and Zones,
Inc. The contracts may be used by all State Agencies and Co-Op Members.

The list of newly awarded Contracts are as follows:

Contract ID Supplier Name

CTR069959 Insight Public Sector

CTR070017 Zones, Inc.

Note: The State anticipates awarding one additional contract for the General Category. The
Microsoft and Oracle software categories will be awarded in the next several weeks.

In order to give adequate transition time, the State is extending the two current SVAR contracts
until March 31, 2024. Those contracts are as follows:

Contract ID Supplier Name

ADSPO17-149774 CDW Government Inc.

CTR046099 SHI International Corp.

If there are any questions, please contact Eric Bell, Statewide IT Procurement Manager, at (602)
542-8921 or eric.bell@azdoa.gov.
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